
Friday 9th February 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

World Book Day is on Thursday 7th March 2024 and the theme this year is ‘Reading for Pleasure’ and we
will be celebrating by taking part in book related learning. Pupils and staff are invited to dress up as book
characters, for a really exciting day! The children should also be able to explain why they chose that
character.

In advance of the day, please see the official World Book Day website:
https://www.worldbookday.com/families/ so you and your child can get excited about reading at home,
ahead of our celebration in school. Your child will bring home a £1 book token to spend!

We have so much planned to promote the 'love of reading!’

- Every child will attend the pre-loved book fair during school on Tuesday and be able to choose a book to
take home.
-We are going to DEAR 'drop everything and read at any moment in the day!'
Bring in your favourite book if you would like or choose any available in our
classroom.
-Engaging activities linked to high quality texts.
-The official WBD quiz...clues around school!
-The Masked Reader!

We are looking forward to seeing everyone dressed up, sharing our love of books and reading for pleasure.

Kind regards,
Mrs Carey & Mrs Giles
English Leads
The Federation of Burley and Sopley Primary Schools

https://www.worldbookday.com/families/

